
 

 

UNIVERSITY STATEMENT 

 
 
 
 
 
14 November 2021 

 

Dear staff and students 

 

REOPENING OF THE FIVE DURBAN CAMPUSES 

 

Please note that following ongoing negotiations with the SRC, daily engagements with security and law enforcement 

and multiple discussions with the National Students Financial Aids Scheme (NSFAS), we have decided to reopen all 

five Durban campuses that were temporarily closed following the recent violent protests by a group of students. 

 

Therefore, operations will resume on the Brickfield campus, City campus, M.L Sultan campus, Ritson campus and the 

Steve Biko campus on Monday, 15 November 2021.  

 

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this critical time.  

 

Please remember that we are still in Alert Level 1 of the “National State of Disaster” so you must continue to follow 

all COVID-19 protocols and do your best to limit the expected fourth wave of the pandemic. Mask up, get fully 

vaccinated and help stop the spread of the virus. 

 

Sincerely 

 

DUT Management team 

 
 


